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Carol DeSoto

From: applications@charlescountymd.gov on behalf of Charles County Government 
<applications@charlescountymd.gov>

Sent: Monday, December 13, 2021 10:46 PM
To: Public Record
Subject: *NEW SUBMISSION* Required Face Coverings to Reduce the Spread of COVID-19
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You have a new online form submission. 
Note: all answers displaying "*****" are marked as sensitive and must be viewed after your login.  

 

Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0570 

Name 
Michelle Woods  

Address 
39575 Lindsey Way 
Mechanicsville, MD 20659 

Phone 
3018308080  

Email 
michelle.woods92@yahoo.com 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
I stand against and mask requirement or mandate in any county. I have shopped and dined freely in St. Mary's County without threat 
or harassment. Folks that want to wear a mask do so and those that do not are welcome without a facial covering. The very few 
businesses in my county that require a mask for entry do not benefit from my business or money. There are shops and restaurants in 
Charles that I would like to patronize but will continue to avoid them as long as they require a mask for entry. My money will 
continue to support those businesses in St. Mary's, Calvert and Anne Arundel as all three counties provide for the patrons freedom 
of choice. The Commissioners are trying to implement laws that make zero sense and fly in the face of our founding documents. 
These choices will be to their demise by either getting voted out of their positions or folks moving from the county. I am sure you 
will do whatever you want and make choices the are contrary to those in Charles and surrounding counties but wanted to voice my 
opposition to masks on your public comment page. 
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Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  

This is an automated message generated by Granicus. Please do not reply directly to this email.  

 


